

---

Subject: 2 Pi tower decision

Posted by [sailor](#) on Thu, 09 Nov 2006 13:32:52 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Hi Wayne, due to a change of circumstances I have finally decided on the 2 Pi towers and would really appreciate the plans. Although I am not ready at this time I will add a subwoofer. Perhaps you can suggest a suitable design and if you give me the box size I can start the wood hunt.RegardsCharlie

---